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Utilities Department

LOW FLOW TOILET REBATE PROGRAM

Don’t flush your money away! If you have a
toilet that was installed before 1994, you could
be using more water than necessary. HCUD is
offering up to a $250.00 ($125.00 per toilet)
water bill credit for customers who are
qualified and participate in our toilet rebate
program. This program gives a water bill credit
for qualified customers who have their high-
gallon per flush toilet replaced with a new
water-saving toilet of 1.6 gpf (gallon per flush)
or lower (1.28 gpf) between November 16th,
2023 and September 30th, 2024.

Participating
Plumbers

DIY Installations do not qualify
for this rebate program.

For more
info, call:

Do I qualify?
You must be a
customer of HCUD.

If you have a home built
before 1994 and you have a
3.5 gpf (gallons per flush) or
higher water-using toilet, it
must be replaced with a 1.6
gpf toilet or lower.

If you have a home built
before 2004, you may replace
a 1.6 gpf toilet with a 1.28 gpf
toilet.

You must use one of the
participating plumbers for
purchase and installation of
your new toilet(s).

(352) 754-5851
(352) 754-4705

Billy the
Sunshine
Plumber

Reliable
Plumbing

Rich the
Plumber

(352) 596-9191

(352) 686-7527

(352) 584-2160


